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Dear Sir/Madam,

REINSTATEMENT OF RE-SIT EXAMINATION FOR ALL POST BASIC
NURSING PROGRAMMES FOR THE COWNCIL’S PROFESSIONAL
EXAMINATION.

The Board of the Nursing and Midwifery Council of Nigeria at its 43" General
Meeting held 18" — 19" December, 2017 has ratified the reinstatement of re-sit
examination from the month of November to the month of May, of every year for
all Post-Basic Nurses who have reference in the Professional Examination for Post
Basic Nurses.

As you are aware, re-sit examination for all Post Basic Nursing Programmes is
taken every November together with fresh candidates for the Council’s
Professional Examination for Post Basic Nurses.

Henceforth, all Post Basic Nurses who are referred in any part of the Professional
examinations are now expected to register and re-sit for the examination in the
month of May.

Chairman: Dr (Mrs) Abosede Bola Ofi
Registrar/Secretary General: Alh. Faruk Umar Abubakar



Therefore, I wish to bring to your attention this new development for compliance.
Please note that the implementation takes immediate effect.

Please bring the content of this circular to all concerned.

Thank you for your cooperation in promoting and maintaining Excellence in
Nursing Education and Practice in Nigeria.

Yours faithfully,
/
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Ih. Faruk Umar Abubakar
Secretary-General/ Registrar



